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needed ‘medical care’. All medical practitioners should have palliative care training as a mandatory 
component of their Continuing Medical Education/Continuing Professional Development programs.  
 
As a geriatrician, I am concerned about the ramifications of legalizing euthanasia in Victoria specifically 
because older people with physical and cognitive disabilities often feel they are a burden to their families 
and their communities, and this may lead them to feel obliged to request death instead of requesting the care 
they need.  
 
I welcome the efforts of the inquiry to address these critical issues and hope that the interests and 
vulnerabilities of our older citizens will be taken into consideration in any changes to the legislation.  
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